

November 10, 2020

Collinsville Church of Christ PO Box 2 Collinsville, TX 76233-0002

Dear Christian Friends:

I would like to thank all of our wonderful Christian friends for your generous donations to Arms of Hope. Your efforts in collecting 150 pounds of clothing will help us care for our children and single-mother families. On behalf of all our children and mothers, "Thank You!"

We are very grateful for the loving support that you have provided for those in our care. We would like to extend an invitation to any of the church members to visit our campuses.

Very truly yours,

Troy Robertson

President and Chief Executive Officer

TR/ss

We certify that no goods or services were received by the donor for this contribution.